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16 February 2024 

Chris McCashin 
fyi-request-24521-0xxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx 

Tēnā koe Chris 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 9 January 2024. You 
asked for information regarding leaked vaccination data. 

My response to each part of your request can be found below. 

1. the police have the "misinformation" yet factual data leaked with no personal
information to politicians first and completed their own independent analysis of
the data - if not why not

The incident which you are referring to is currently before the court. Details about the 
investigation have been withheld pursuant to section 6(c) of the OIA, as the making 
available of the information would be likely to prejudice the maintenance of the law, 
including the prevention, investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair 
trial. 

2. investigated any of the sudden deaths at the height of the vaccine roll-out that
were blamed on other causes and sought any Non-Disclosure agreements from
the health agencies - I suggest the deaths of the young girls from adverse affects
from the contraceptive pill be the first that are looked at - if the data has not been
analysed by Police and investigations made then we can only assume this is a
cover up

As the cause of death are investigated and decided by the Coroner, Police have 
transferred this portion of your request to Coronial Services on 24 January 2024, as 
required by section 14 of the OIA. 

3. Additionally are you also able to provide any and all emails from Andrew Coster
to any public agencies (health, coroner), outgoing and incoming politicians/
ministers that include the following people from 1st October 2023 until todays
date.

I have been in contact with the Office of the Commissioner and the Executive Assistants 
to locate any emails that could be relevant to this portion of your request.  They confirm 
there are no emails in the scope of your request, therefore this information is refused 
under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the information requested does not exist,  or despite 
reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 



You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Nāku noa, nā 

HWVC44 
Advisor 
Information Requests | Service Group 
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